From: James Lindsey

To: LRO

Subject: hearing on Kicker Tax Theft! Wed 3/20
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 9:29:30 AM
Commitee,

It has come to the tax payers attention that Oregon Legislators once again intend to steal
taxpayers money, youbfirst over charge, and now instead of giving backnwhatbyou have over
charged, you intend to continue to over charge and now keep what you have over charged!
YOU ARE OUT OF CONTROL!!! Stop stealing our hard earned money. Legislate like adults
instead of adolescence! And better yet, if you are going to do Anything with OUR money, let
us be the deciding vote on it.

Respectfully

James Lindsey
USN CPO Ret.
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